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Building the Future 

Rehearsing for Presentation Night 
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As we come to the end of the year it is an absolute joy to be able 
to celebrate the fabulous achievements of our students and we are 
looking forward to showcasing their talents at Presentation Night 
on Thursday night. Presentation Night starts at 6:30pm in our 
school library. Students are asked to wear full school uniform. After 
the formalities students are asked to bring a plate of food to share 
for supper. 
 
P&C Christmas Hamper Raffle—Thank you to everyone who has 
contributed to the Christmas Hamper Raffle. Raffle tickets are 
going home and are due back on Thursday morning. They are $2 a 
ticket and there are over $200 worth of goodies to win. Tickets will 
also be available on the night. 
 
Swimming School finishes up at the end of the week. 
Congratulations to our students who have made great progress 
developing their swimming stroke and learning how to take care 
of themselves around water. Thanks to Cathy, Dave and Steve who 
have assisted us with our swimming instruction. Thank you also to 
those parents who are assisting with transport.  
 
The Pool Party will be held next Wednesday. Thank you to the P&C 
who are paying for the bus. Parents are invited to join us for lunch 
at 12:30pm. 
 
As we near the end of the year we are looking for all our school 
library books. We would like to do a stocktake on Monday so 
please ensure all books are returned. Please return your blue 
reading bag and we will store them over the holidays. 
 
Please ensure that your child has a navy school bucket hat as we 
are entering the hot time of the year and we want everyone well 
protected from the sun. 

 
I know that 2019 may seem a long way off yet but I just wanted 
you to know that we have organised gymnastics for Term 1. The 
Little Champions gymnastics team headed up by Ben will be here 
for an 8 week program. He brings all equipment with him and it is 
always a fabulous program. The cost will be $55 per student. If you 
would like to start sending in money for this now so there isn’t as 
much to pay off next year you can do that. 
 
I would like to thank everyone for an amazing year. Have a 
wonderful holiday and we will see everyone back here on 
Wednesday 30th January 2019 at 9am. 
 
Kirrilee Post, Principal 

Check us out online: 

www.tarcutta-p.schools@det.nsw.edu.au 

Calendar 

Term 4 

Week 9 

Mon 10 Dec P&C Meeting 

Tues 11 Dec School Counsellor visit 

Wed 12 Dec Reports go home 

Thurs 13 Dec Presentation Night 6:30pm 

Week 10 

Wed 19 Dec   Last day of School 

Pool Party 

Term 1, 2019 

Week 1 

Tues 29 Jan School Development Day 

Wed 30 Jan Students return 

Principal’s Note 


